
 

 
28th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are approaching the end of the first half of the Summer Term. 
Hopefully, the weather will improve and you will be able to enjoy the holidays with your 
children. 
 
Thank you for continuing to support us in keeping Vernon Park as COVID secure as possible. 
Like yourselves, we are listening to Government advice and watching the COVID rates locally. 
At this point, we are not planning any changes to our timings and systems. 
 
If your child tests positive for COVID-19 please alert us using our COVID email address: 

covid19@vernonpark.stockport.sch.uk 
Please state your child’s name, class teacher, when symptoms presented and the date the 
infection was confirmed by PCR test. 
 
Unfortunately, until life returns to normal, we are unable to accept sweets or other foods to 
celebrate birthdays. 
 
Please remember to book your children into Breakfast and After School Club using the School 
Money App.  Payment for the sessions is required before the children attend.  Please clear 
any outstanding payments as future sessions for either club cannot be guaranteed unless 
arrears are cleared. 
 
We are collecting a huge amount of lost property. Please clearly label your children’s 
belongings.  If you know that your child has lost something, please message your class teacher 
using Class Dojo and we will do our best to find missing items. 
 
Mrs Vernon and Mrs Ogden will have begun their maternity leave by the time we return: Miss 
Monaghan will be teaching Mrs Vernon and Mrs Freeman’s class four and a half days a week. 
Mrs Freeman will continue to teach the class half a day a week. 
 
Please do contact school, via telephone or email if we can assist with anything. 
 
Have a lovely break and we look forward to seeing you all on 14th June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Claire E Lee 
Head Teacher 
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